
Lake Ramsey 
Road Entrance Update 

Friday, June 5, 2020 
 
We have a plan to use the back gate in an emergency. We will slightly 
rework a portion of the roadway bed to accommodate lower, smaller 
vehicles. 
 

Fire and rescue have said that they can access the subdivision through the 
rear gate if necessary. 
 

We are working on additional signage for the front to limit the weight of 
vehicles heavier than heavy residential vehicles and the garbage truck. 
 
Sam Fauntleroy, AIA 
Architect Emeritus 
(Lake Ramsey HOA Board Vice President) 
 
============================================= 
 

A member of the Board has cleared the bamboo and brush around the 
emergency exit so IF it is needed, it will be more accessible. 
 
Please be mindful of the financial and logistical challenges the Board 
President, officers, and members are addressing and know that we are 
working diligently for the benefit of all residents. 
 
Lake Ramsey Board of Directors 


